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There is no reason to require in-person voting except in order to intentionally 

disenfranchise those who would be unable to vote in person due to disability, 

financial, transportation, occupational, familial, or other difficulties. Only if election 

day were made a national holiday would a requirement for exclusively in-person 

voting even start to be reasonable. Oregon's current system of voting allows 

everyone to make their voices heard, is very secure, and should remain the way it is. 


